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Oregon voter by law has been very successful. It results in the highest voter turnout 

in the country. There is no indication that voter fraud is higher in Oregon. In fact, the 

data shows that voter fraud is lower than many other states in the country. I strongly 

oppose Senate bill to Tim.  


